Los Angeles Family Church: In Loving Memory of Mrs. Haruko Abe

Mark Tengan
January 7, 2022

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

In preparing for the Seonghwa Ceremony (date is TBA), we invite you
to a zoom prayer vigil for Mts. Haruko Abe, organized by her children.

Zoom Prayer on January 6 until the day before Seonghwa Ceremony
(date TBA) @ 8:00 pm daily

Join Zoom Meeting
us04web.zoom,us/j/79868093115?pwd=MWo05cCINRO04VEdYUEI2eTE1Zyt6QT09
Meeting ID: 798 6809 3115
Passcode: H5u2Xv

If you attend prayer in person:

*Abe family is hosting the zoom prayer usually at home. Some members are attending the prayer
by joining them in person. Please note that on Saturday, January 8th, the Abe family will be at
L.A. Family Church chapel to host the zoom prayer form there at 8 pm. (Do not come to the Abe
house this Saturday evening.) Members are welcome to join in chapel or on zoom.

GoFundMe page for Mrs. Haruko Abe is set for the Abe family to
support the preparations for ceremonies of Seonghwa and Won Jeon
(burial). It is our earnest desire to show our love and support as a Holy
Community, an extended family of the Heavenly Parent. Click the link
below. Please support and spread the news.

GoFundMe link: www,gofundme,com/f/remembering-mrs-haruko-
abe?qid=aa5e6931a7b521cc46b6a0754a630ef3

Thank you.








